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May 2017 

Dear Kindergarten parents/guardians, 

We are excited to have an opportunity to meet with our Kindergarten 
Parents/Guardians to discuss the upcoming transition for our kindergarten students 
to Manmeet Singh Bhullar School.   This evening is designed for parents who 
live in the Manmeet Singh Bhullar School catchment area and have a child 
that has registered for Kindergarten to begin in August 2017.  Please see our 
map at attendance area map for details. Our Kindergarten calculator is located at:  
www.cbe.ab.ca/kindergarten 

There is a great deal of excitement as our new school is being made ready for us.   
We are looking forward to sharing the plans we have in place for our first 
kindergarten classes at this exciting time.  Please mark your calendar with the 
following: 

WHO    : KINDERGARTEN PARENTS AND GUARDIANS 

WHAT    : PARENT AND GUARDIAN EVENING INFORMATION NIGHT 

WHEN    : TUESDAY, MAY 16 (6:30 PM) 

WHERE : CROSSING PARK SCHOOL 

  500 MARTINDALE BLVD. NE 

WHY      : TO WELCOME OUR KINDERGARTEN PARENT/GUARDIANS 
AND TO PROVIDE UPDATES AND INFORMATION 

If you have neighbours or friends that live in the Manmeet Singh Bhullar School 
catchment area (see map link above) and who have not yet registered their 
kindergarten students, please have them phone our school office at 430-817-3568 
to arrange for registration. 

We look forward to meeting with our parents and guardians for this Kindergarten 
information evening. 

Sincerely 

 
Kevin Bauer 
Principal 
 
 
 

Kevin Bauer, B.Ed., M.A. 
Principal 

 

http://www.cbe.ab.ca/schools/building-and-modernizing-schools/Documents/Manmeet-Singh-Bhullar-Attendance-Area-Map.pdf
http://www.cbe.ab.ca/kindergarten

